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Trane, Andrea

From: Bridget Brown <bridgetcatbrown@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, June 10, 2023 5:39 PM
To: Trane, Andrea
Subject: City Plan Comm 2024-2028 CIP budget

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
Dear City Plan Commission,  
  
I am writing to request that CIP Item 905, Route 1 bicycle signage, be moved from unfunded to 
funded. 
  
A lot of work has gone into making safer infrastructure and connections for this route, which has 
the potential to not only draw visitors to the area, but also allow more local people to use it in 
their daily lives—improving health and reducing emissions. 
  
It needs to be signed so that people can find and follow it. Please restore the funding. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Bridget C. Brown 
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